Y2 STATE CAPITOL PRESERVATION COMMISSION
e @ SPECIAL MEETING
V OKLAHOMA STATE CAPITOL

SOUTH PLAZA

OKLAI:IOM A OKLAHOMA CITY, OK

SEPT. 18, 2023; 11 A.M.

AGENDA

Members of the Capitol Preservation Commission (CPC) will attend a special event
on Monday, September 18, 2023, at 11:00 a.m. at the Daughters of the American
Revolution (DAR) America 250 Marker Dedication Ceremony. The ceremony will
occur on the South Plaza of the Oklahoma State Capitol.

The CPC website can be found at: https://oklahoma.gov/omes/about/boards-commissions/capitol-
preservation-commission.html.



https://oklahoma.gov/omes/about/boards-commissions/capitol-preservation-commission.html
https://oklahoma.gov/omes/about/boards-commissions/capitol-preservation-commission.html



